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Draft Mooroopna Recreation Reserve Master Plan Survey 

Greater Shepparton City Council approved the release of the draft Mooroopna Recreation Reserve 
Master Plan for public exhibition at the July Council Meeting.  

The Mooroopna Recreation Reserve has some aging facilities, so we are now bringing clubs, 
community and Council together to forge a plan for the future.  

View the draft Master Plan 

Visit the Shaping Greater Shepparton website to download the draft Master Plan. Alternatively, you 
can collect a hard-copy of the survey from Council offices in Welsford Street, or request a mailed 
copy by calling 5832 9700. 

 

Have your say 

The draft master plan will be on public exhibition for a period of six weeks, commencing Wednesday 
21 July 2021 until Wednesday 1 September 2021, with submissions invited from the community and 
key stakeholders. 

Now is the time to take a look at the draft Master Plan and share your thoughts. Please complete the 
survey below. 

Please provide any general comments you have about the plan. 

 

What best describes your response to this plan? 

       Highly satisfied 

       Somewhat satisfied 

       Unsure 

       Somewhat dissatisfied 

       Highly dissatisfied 
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What do you like most about the plan? 

 

What concerns you about the plan? 

 

If you would like to receive a written response to your feedback, please provide your contact 
details below:  

Please provide either your email address or postal address, whatever is you preferred method of 
reply.  

Name 

 

Email address 

 

Postal address 

 

Collection Notice  

Greater Shepparton City Council manages your personal information in accordance with its Privacy Policy and 
the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic). Your personal information is collected to provide a response to 
your feedback, should you wish to receive it. It is optional for you to provide the requested contact 
information, if you choose to it is disclosed to members of the Parks, Sport and Recreation Team for this 
purpose. To gain access to your personal information please contact Council on 5832 9700.  

    

    


